Election Commission
City of Aurora
Special Meeting Minutes
April 3, 2019
6:00 p.m.

Members present: Carolyn Boller, Chair
Jon Buckley
Jessica Chauvin
Scott Irvin
William McCartin

Guests Present: Karen Goldman, Consultant
Freda Miklin Reporter for Village Paper

Staff present: Steve Ruger, City Clerk
Barbara Shafer, City Clerk Analyst
Dave Lathers, Senior Asst City Attorney
Michelle Wolfe- Deputy City Manager

The Chair Carolyn Boller called the meeting to order at 6:03 p.m.

New Business:

Before the business at hand was discussed, Chair Boller gave brief
instructions as to the purpose of the special meeting. She stated that there will be
no recommendations and no discussion as to the legal and ethical issues that are in
question. Our job this evening is to simply explore options, logistics, cost and
oversite and to give some clarity to the City Council regarding the issues at hand.

a. Oversight/Options to Safeguard the 2019 Regular Municipal Election

e Councilmember Charlie Richardson read a statement regarding the
Arapahoe County Clerk and some possible alleged conflict of
interest with running the 2019 Election. Councilmember Richardson
requested that the Election Commission investigate the cost of
running our own elections as well as the ethical & integrity issues
associated.

b. Cost/Logistics of Running a Standalone Election

Adjournment - 7:26 p.m.
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